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NSP-1 ALERT 
Alert #13 

 

TO:    NSP-1 RECIPIENTS 

FROM:   Ben Cendejas / EDA Housing 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  July 16, 2010 

SUBJECT:   Final Rehab Request for Reimbursements 
              

 
 
When submitting the request for re-appraisal, it is expected that most of the rehabilitation has 
been completed with the final rehab Request for Reimbursement (RFR) to follow as soon as 
possible. Upon submitting your final rehab RFR for each property, please indicate “FINAL 
REHAB REIMBURSEMENT” on the RFR form for that rehabilitated property.  This will assist 
EDA staff to identify those properties that have generally completed rehab and will help 
accurately report your progress to HUD.  This will not affect future reimbursements as there 
may be on-going maintenance and security costs. 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, contact the EDA Housing staff or 
CLICK HERE to visit our website.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Juan Garcia   jugarcia@rivcoeda.org   Contact #: 951-955-3418 
Mervyn Manalo  mmanalo@rivcoeda.org   Contact #: 951-955-3408 
Lorena Oseguera  loseguera@rivcoeda.org   Contact #: 951-955-3281  
Ben Cendejas  bcendejas@rivcoeda.org     Contact #: 951-955-3410 
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